
St. Luke’s Miners Community Health Team met with the 

Retiring and Incoming Panther Valley Superintendents at 

the end of the 2014 school year to review goals and 

objectives.  At that time the Superintendents shared 

that Mental/Behavioral Health and Substance Abuse 

were their priority needs.  St. Luke’s Community Health 

and Panther Valley School District strategized a plan to 

apply for local, state and federal grants, and work with 

local community agencies, to meet the needs of the 

community and the students.   

 


